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Dates to Remember: 
Friday Dec 20 Last Day of School – Christmas Break 
Monday Jan 6, 2014 Back to School – Happy New Year! 
Thursday Jan 9 Jumbo Chocolate Chip Cookie Sales 
Friday Jan 17 PAC Hot Lunch – Flying Wedge 
Monday Jan 20 Kindergarten Registration for Sep 2014 
Thursday Jan 23 Jumbo Chocolate Chip Cookies Sales 
Friday Jan 31 PAC Hot Lunch – Hot Dogs / Sushi 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 
On behalf of the entire Woodland Park staff, we wish you a very Merry 
Christmas.  May the joy of the season fill your hearts!  Through giving of 
ourselves, we receive 10 fold.  May this resonate with all of us throughout the 
year.  Be safe, have fun and do take a moment to relax.  See you in 2014!!    
     Ms. Harrison 
Snow days 

Yes, the snow has arrived and the children are delighted and anxious to play outside.  I am 
not an advocate of “bubble wrapping” our children and saying “no” to the fun; therefore, 
I ask for your assistance.  Please be sure to have your son/daughter dress appropriately 
for the weather.  This includes mittens and warm boots (not runners).   
 

When the snow is fluffy, we will set up a snowball zone on the back side of the soccer field.  Please 
speak with your child(ren) about this zone.  If they are not prepared for the potential snowball strike, 
they should choose not to be in the zone.  I am allowing tobogganing down the back gentle slope of the 
playground.  Again, a conversation around safe sledding would be appreciated.  Sleds come down the 
centre and the students are to return up the far sides so they are not in the path of the sleds.  In addition, 
no standing and sliding on the icy patches as we don’t want any broken bones! 
If you want your son/daughter to have extra protection, you may consider 
having them wear a helmet while sledding. 
Thanks for your support! 
 

Kindergarten Registration 
School Year 2014 – 2015 

It’s that time of year again – registering your child 
for Kindergarten. If you have a child born in the 

year 2009 they will be starting school September 2014.  
Registration begins on Monday January 20, 2014.  

Please see our Website for Registration Information. 
    
Parking Lot 
In the new year, the parking lot will be closed to everyone Monday to Friday 
from 2:15 – 2:40 pm (this does not include the school bus or Just for Kids 
Daycare). 

 

November Family Math 
Challenge Winner: 

Howard L. 
Division 8 

CONGRATULATIONS! 


